
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms Carolyn McNally 
Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
320 Pitt Street 
Sydney  NSW 2000 
 

30 August 2017        

 
 
Dear Ms McNally,  
 
Re: Mount Pleasant Coal Mine  - DA 92/97 Modification 3  
 
The Upper Hunter Sustainable Industries Association (UHSIA) hereby formally withdraws its submissions by way of objection to 
the Mount Pleasant Modification 3 application comprised in: 
 

a. the letter of 17 July 2017 from our solicitors, Beatty Legal; and 
b. by our own submission headed “Upper Hunter Sustainable Industries Association, Mount Pleasant Coal Mine 

Modification 3 Submission on Environmental Impact Assessment” submitted electronically on 17 July 2017. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Arthur Mitchell 
President 
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